
Subject: [Fwd: District OCP]
Date: Sun, 21 Oct 2001 17:55:41 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: District OCP
Date: Sun, 21 Oct 2001 15:08:41 -0700

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>,

"Directors Team" <managecomm@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mayor Bell:
 
The District Official Community Plan was adopted on November 18, 1991 - almost 10 years ago.  I participated in the new District OCP process in 1996 & 1997.  In
April 1997, I received a draft copy of the Revised Official Community Plan for review.  Since then, there has been no further communication or explanation as to why this
process was abandoned.   Question: Under whose authority was this decision made & why wasn't it announced to the public?
 
I regret that much time, effort & money has been wasted on this mammoth task by staff & the community alike in not following through in a timely manner.  Volunteers
sacrifice their valuable time to participate in these forums yet their efforts are wasted by District management, as clearly the process must start once again from scratch.
 
Question: What exactly is transpiring in regard to a revised District OCP?  Moreover, by law I was under the impression that it is illegal not to review & update the Plan
every 10 years.  If work began tomorrow on this renewed task, it will take over one year to complete the process, well over the legally required time frame.  Question:
What are the legal requirements surrounding this issue?
 
Yours truly,
 
Dave Sadler
 

1 of 1 10/21/01 6:52 PM

[Fwd: District OCP]


